
Sussex Elementary is a Nut and Peanut FREE School! 

  SES Code of Conduct 
I will be; 

Responsible 

Respectful 

Reliable 

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca 
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Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth 

Lost and Found 
Even after parent 
teacher meetings, we 
still have a lot of 
clothing items that are 
unclaimed.  These 
items will be washed 
and donated to the 
local sharing club at 
the end of the week. 
As a suggestion to 
prevent losing jackets, 
please put your child’s 
first name and initial 
of last name on the 
tag of any clothing 
item using a sharpie. 

 

Important Dates for your Calendar 

School Spirit Day at SES - Wear Red or Black Nov. 18th (Tuesday) 

SES Home and School Meeting  Nov. 18th  (6:30pm) 

SES PSSC Meeting  Nov. 20th (7:30pm) 

Christmas Concert 9:30am & 12pm Dec. 16th  

Christmas Concert Storm Date (same times) Dec. 17th  

Last day of school before Christmas Break Dec. 19th 

Students return to school after Christmas Break Jan. 6th (Tuesday) 

  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/asd-s/1817/Pages/default.aspx


KINDNESS  MATTERS  WEEK 
  
November 17-24 is Kindness Matters week and will be celebrated at SES J 

 
Each day teachers and students will be made aware of a different theme and will be given the opportunity to 

celebrate kindness with various resources and activities. 

Monday: Building Healthy Relationships 

Tuesday: Cyberbullying Prevention and Intervention 

Wednesday: Celebrating Diversity 

Thursday: Rights of the Child 

Friday: Promoting Positive Mental Health/Blue Friday 

 

 

 

BLUE FRIDAY 
As part of Kindness Matters Week, we will be celebrating BLUE FRIDAY as an entire school on Friday, No-

vember 21. Wear blue today at SES to show that together we CAN be the change in mak-

ing our school and community a safer and more respectful place to live, learn, work and 

play! 

 



 

Menu Update for Cafeteria Menu Oct. 27th to Nov. 21 

The hamburger price of $3.60 includes a milk for the remainder of this menu.  In the menus 

that follow for this year the hamburger prices will be adjusted to the same price as the ham-

burgers sold at the other school cafeterias in our area.  $2.80 per hamburger. 





Important Message to All Parents - from ASD-S 

Procedures for School Closures due to Inclement Weather 
Anglophone South School District is committed to the safe and efficient transportation of students and rec-

ognizes that it may be necessary to cancel a bus run(s), close school(s), or delay school opening to ensure 

students are not endangered by hazards brought on by poor weather or road conditions.  Our decisions 

must be made prior to 6:30 a.m. and they are based on the forecasts we have, and information we are able 

to collect on road conditions. 

The following options are considered when deciding what to do during inclement weather situations: 

1- Schools are open as usual in which case no announcement will be made. 

2- All schools are closed for the day with an appropriate announcement  

     being relayed to:  
 the local radio stations prior to 6:30 a.m. 

 the District website (www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca)   

 follow us on twitter  http://twitter.com/ASD_South 

 the District Information Phone line ( toll free:  1-855-535-7669  [SNOW] ). 

Parents are encouraged to access the above noted methods early in the morning, particularly on days when 

the weather is inclement. 

3- Schools are closed by Education Centre: 
 Hampton Education Centre  

 Saint John Education Centre  

 St. Stephen Education Centre 

 Schools within an Education Centre may be closed depending on condi tions. 

 

4- School bus runs are delayed one/two hour(s).   

 On these occasions, all schools will open at their regular time to receive students.  Stu-

dents arriving late will not be penalized. 

5- Schools may be closed early on days when the weather conditions are anticipated to deteriorate 

significantly during the day.  Every effort will be made to notify parents by telephone for stu-

dents in Kindergarten to Grade 5. We use media, voice mail and email. Families are reminded 

of the importance of ensuring alternate arrangements are in place for their child(ren) in cases 

when they or another adult will not be available to be home. 

During the winter months, there may be occasions when the condition of a particular road along a 

bus driver’s route is hazardous.  Individual school bus drivers have a responsibility to recommend 

to their supervisor either the cancellation or delay of their individual bus runs should they have a 

safety concern.  Whenever possible, notice of a late bus or a cancelled bus run will be announced 

on the radio and posted on the Website. 

While the loss of valuable instruction time is always a concern, the safety of students is paramount.  

The decision to close schools is always made with this in mind.  If schools remain open, and as a 

parent/guardian you feel that conditions in your area are not safe for your child to go to 

school, then ultimately you have the final decision whether or not to send your child to school.  

Absences on these days will not be a factor in a student’s attendance record. 

 
Zoë Watson 

Superintendent 

06 November 2014 
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